

## Boy Scouts of the Philippines

National Office

181 Natividad Almeda-Lopez St., Ermita, 1000 Manila, Philippines P.O. Box 1378, Manila CPO, Philippines

E-mail: bsp@scouts.org.ph Website: www.scouts.org.ph

Tels (632) 528-05-55 \* (632) 527-2318 to 19 \* Telefax (632) 528-05-77

21 June 2017

## NATIONAL MEMORANDUM

Number 32, s. 2017

TO -

ALL COUNCIL SCOUT EXECUTIVES AND OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE

SUBJECT

DONATIONS FOR INTERNALLY DISPLACED PERSONS (IDP) IN

MARAWI CITY

- The Boy Scouts of the Philippines, ever true to its commitment of carrying out its duty to others, has been actively participating in relief operations and outreach programs in order to help those who are adversely affected by crises.
- 2. With the recent terrorists' attacks in Marawi City and the ongoing law enforcement operations, the number of IDP's who are staying either in homes of relatives, or in designated evacuation centers, continue to rise.
- 3. We enjoin everyone concerned, therefore, to extend their generosity by donating nonfood items such as hygiene kits, clothings, diapers, baby clothing, toys, malong, mats and medicines. Food items such as rice, canned goods, noodles, dried fish, coffee, sugar, milk powder and bottled water will also be accepted.
- The BSP will accept your donations during weekdays (8:00 AM 5:00 PM) through your respective Regional Offices until June 30, 2017.
- For the information and guidance of everyone concerned.

Acting Secretary General